[EXT] Decision on Student Poster Session Proposal S &S 7~

@ O sarah nolan <sarnolan@gmail.com> Today at 1:16 PM

To: ( LaKaylyn Washington; Cc: Alexandra Minieri; +2 more v

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear LaKaylyn,

Congratulations on the acceptance of your proposed poster for presentation at the social hour
sponsored by CCPTP, SAS, and the sections of Division 17 at the 2022 APA Convention!
Your proposal was peer-reviewed and selected for acceptance by the Section for the
Advancement of Women as it covers research and/or theory that is important to members of
the section. As you are aware, the student poster session will be held in-person and the time
and date is Thursday, August 4th
the location of the event.

, 6-7:50pm. We will update you as soon as we are able with

In the next two weeks we will be sending some information that will assist you in preparing
for your presentation. However, if you have any questions, you may email me or Allie
Minieri at allieminieri@gmail.com.

As the first author of the proposal, please inform your colleagues (if applicable) about the
status of your proposal. Also, please confirm via email of your intent to present your
research at the poster session by July 8th. 2022, If you are unable to present your poster
for any reason, please contact me immediately.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me. I look forward to meeting you
and seeing your work presented.

Sincerely,

Sarah Nolan & Allie Minieri
Co-Chairs, SCP Section Chairs

Sarah E. Nolan, Ph.D.
Licensed Psychologist



